
   Follow us at:   https://twitter.com/CorbridgeFirst 
Don’t forget to visit the School Website:  www.corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk 

   

Corbridge Church of England First School 

St Helen’s Lane, Corbridge, Northumberland NE45 5JQ 
Telephone: 01434 632534    Fax: 01434 634568     
Email: admin@corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk  
Head Teacher: Miss Jennifer Ainsley                          Chair of Governors: Mr Andrew Neal 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
It’s been another busy and exciting half term, filled with many exciting events and great progress in learning.  I 
can’t believe we only have one more half term before we break up for the long summer holidays.  I’ve watched 
the children develop and progress during the year and it’s great to see them growing in confidence through their 
learning experiences.     
We are looking forward to welcoming back our Year 4 children today from their activity filled adventure at 
Fellside.  I am sure the Year 4 parents and carers will be looking forward to hearing all their stories as much as I 
am.  Hopefully there will also be some good photographs that we can share on our website. 
We say good bye to Miss Storey today as she begins her maternity leave today. We are very much looking 
forward to meeting her baby soon! 
Finally, I hope the children have a well-deserved rest over the half term and you enjoy your family time.  We look 
forward to welcoming you back on Monday 4 June.  
 
 
Head Teacher  

School Dinners: Week beginning 4 June will be Week 1 of our menu. 
 
General Data Protection Regulations - GDPR 
The 1998 Data Protection Act has been replaced by the General Data Protection Regulations from the 25th May 
2018. Information on the schools' Privacy policy and a Privacy Notice indicating the personal data the school 
processes, for staff, pupils, parents/carers and governors is available on the school website.  
 
School Dinner Payments for Summer 2 
Nursery Please refer to parent mail for nursery cost 

Year 3 x 34 days £74.80 (the children will need to bring a packed lunch for their visit to Roman Army Museum 
and  Vindolanda on 6 July)   

Year 4 x 32 days £70.40 the children will be out of school for lunch on 3 days during the second half of the summer term 
– Leavers Service at St. Nicholas Cathedral then visit to Great North Museum on 27 June and will   be 
taking part in the Hexham Partnership Festival on 5 July (the children will need to bring a packed lunch 
for these visits/activities) Transfer day Tuesday 3 July. 

 
Christian Aid and Tyndale Hospice Running Challenge 
If you have any further sponsor money please send it to school when we return from the holidays. We have raised an 
amazing £254.50 which will be split between the Charities.  I hope by the end of the day to be tweeting our success in 
completing the challenge! 
 
Fundraising Efforts 
Thank you to all who donated on Happy Shoesday! £100.00 has been raised for Living Streets 
Thank you to all who have bought a crocus this half term - £54 has been raised for Polio. 
An additional £10 was also raised this half term for Tynedale Hospice from the sale of ‘Frumpets’.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

      Friday 25 May 2018 

Don’t forget it’s the Summer Fete on Saturday 30 June 2018  
 

If you or anyone you know would like to take a stall at the fete please contact the office on 01434 
632534 or email admin@corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk  

 

mailto:admin@corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk/website/menu/101156
http://www.corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk/website/gdpr/352747
mailto:admin@corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk


Nut Free School – a reminder that we are a NUT FREE zone so please support us by ensuring your child’s packed lunch or 
snacks are ‘nut free’ 

Year 3 Monday swimming dates for the summer term 2018 

Monday 16 April Monday 14 May Monday 4 June Monday 25 June 

Monday 23 April Monday 21 May Monday 11 June Monday 2 July 

Monday 30 April  Monday 18 June  

    

 
Diary dates are printed on the next pages….new dates will be added regularly (in red) so please check each week for any 

events/activities involving your child’s year group.      
 

Corbridge Church of England First School – Diary Dates 2017-2018 
 

Date Event Notes 

School closes at 3.00pm on Friday 25 May for half term and reopens on Monday 4 June.   

Tuesday 5 June Year 3 visit – Corbridge Roman Town The visit will not incur a cost and the children will be 
back in school for lunch. 

Wednesday 13 June 
 

Year 2 Class Assembly 9:10am 

Friday 15 June Early Years’ Menu Choice If your child usually has packed lunch a letter will be 
sent out, nearer the time, so your child can order and 
stay for this special lunch if desired.  

Thursday 21 June Mid Summer’s Evening in Corbridge 
 

Come and visit or help fundraise at our school stall on 
this wonderful evening. 

Monday 25 June Safer Internet Workshop in school 
Led by Big Foot Company 

This event is being paid for using money raised in the 
Christmas raffles. 

Wednesday 27 June Year Four Leavers Service and the 
Cathedral 

Service starts at 11am. 
Families are invited to attend – further details will be 
shared near the time. 

Wednesday 27 June Year Four visit to the great North Museum 
following the service  

Late arrival back to school (3:30pm) 
More information to follow. 

Wednesday 27 June Reception Parents Welcome Meeting 6.00pm 

Saturday 30 June Summer Fete Face Painting Booked! 
Inflatables secured! 
Catering arranged! 
Can you offer any ideas or support – please get in 
touch! 

Tuesday 3 July  Transfer Day Details will be shared before the event 

Thursday 5 July  Hexham Partnership Sports event for Year 
4 Class at Wentworth. 

More information to follow. 

Friday 6 July Year 3 Class Visit Vindolanda and Roman 
Army Museum 

More details to follow. 

Thursday 12 July Special Lunch. 
Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

Further details to be shared nearer the date. 

Friday 13 July Year 2 Class Visit 
St Mary’s Lighthouse 

More details to follow. 

Monday 16 July Sports’ Day (afternoon)  

Tuesday 17 July Nursery Graduation and Sports Morning  

Wednesday 18 July Parent Open Door – opportunity for parents to drop in to see their child’s teacher between 3.00 and 
4.00pm if there are any concerns arising from your child’s school report,     

Thursday 19 July Year 4 Leavers’ Concert  

School closes at 3.00pm on Friday 20 July 2018 for the summer break.  School will reassemble on Tuesday 4 September 2018.   

 

Please contact the school office if you require large type formats of any school 

produced documentation.  School can also provide help with reading any 

documentation. 


